
 

 
 

Annual Public Hearing on the Proposed 
State Low Income Home Energy Assistance Program (LIHEAP) 

Annual Application for Federal Funding 
Set for Tuesday, July 27, 2021 at 10:00 a.m. CST  

Louisiana Housing Corporation will hold a public hearing to obtain public comments 
on the FY2022 Low Income Home Energy Assistance Program (LIHEAP) Annual 
Application, as set forth in this notice posted on Friday, July 16, 2021. 

The public hearing will be held:  Tuesday, July 27, 2021 at 10:00 a.m. CST 
         Louisiana Housing Corporation Board Room 
         2415 Quail Drive 
         Baton Rouge, Louisiana 70808  

The hearing will be held in conjunction with the Louisiana Workforce Commission, 
Office of Workforce Development, Community Services Block Grant (CSBG) 
Program for the development of the Louisiana CSBG State Plan for FY 2022 and 
2023 at 10:30 a.m CST. 

Members of the public may submit public comment by sending an email to 
lhartley@lhc.la.gov or by mailing such comments to the following address: 

Louisiana Housing Corporation, Energy Assistance Department, 11637 Industriplex 
Blvd., Baton Rouge, LA  70809. Comments must be received by no later than 
August 2, 2021, 4:30 p.m. CST. All public comments will be properly identified and 

acknowledged during the meeting.  

The Louisiana Low Income Home Energy Assistance Program goal is to assist low-
income families meet the cost of their home energy needs. The program also 
provides for intervention in energy crisis situations.  

To obtain a copy of the Proposed FY 2022 Low Income Home Energy Assistance 
Program annual grant application, you may contact us at lhartley@lhc.la.gov or 
click on the following link:  
 

https://www.lhc.la.gov/public-comments-and-notices 
 
After the hearing and review of comments, the application will be finalized and 
submitted to the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services for acceptance.   

mailto:lhartley@lhc.la.gov
mailto:lhartley@lhc.la.gov
https://www.lhc.la.gov/public-comments-and-notices

